Chuck out your coppers for the St Gregory’s PTA Small Change Challenge!
 
During the month of February, each class will be given their own ‘rainbow box’ for collecting small change. We’re asking the children to bring in any spare pennies from home that would otherwise stay hidden… whether down the back of the sofa, rattling around old jacket pockets, or lost in the bottom of your bag. 
 At the end of the month, the class with the heaviest rainbow box will win an extra 15 minutes of playtime!
 
Calling all long-lost coins!
 This is a fun challenge for everyone to join in and help raise funds for the school. So, dig deep (down the back of the sofa), pat down (your old coat pockets), and poke around (your handbag) – and please ask your friends and family to do the same. Help your children’s class climb the rainbow and fill their boxes!
 Each week in February, we will give an update on how the classes are doing – and who might be in the lead!
 
Look after the pennies…  
The funds raised will be spent on activities for the children later this year. So, if you can spare a few lost coins, we’d love you to join us in the Small Change Challenge and help us raise funds for the children. Every penny counts.
 Thank you for your support, from all in St Gregory’s PTA.
